
April 17, 2021 【To everyone in the local community 】 
 
Regarding the response to the COVID-19 infection at Tenri 
University  
(To everyone in the local community) 
 

Tenri University 
  
Tenri University thanks the local residents of Tenri for the constant 
support for our University.  
 
From the middle of March, a large number of our students became 
infected with COVID-19. We apologize for causing everyone in the local 
community to worry. 
 
Presently, in Nara and the neighboring prefectures, infection is on the 
rise, and the situation remains unpredictable. In addition, the city of 
Tenri has requested our University to take a drastic strengthening of 
infection prevention measures.  
 
Judging comprehensively from the above, we have decided to close 
school from April 19 (Monday) to April 25 (Sunday), and to prohibit all 
club activities for the time being.  
 
In order to prevent the spread of infection, we will strive to ensure the 
safety and security of the local community while sharing information 
with the city of Tenri. We would like to ask all of you for your kind 
understanding.  
 
 
※ We ask for your understanding and consideration to respect the 
human rights of the infected students and related parties, and to protect 
personal information. 
 


